
Private School Gardening Club Registration 

Date: ___________________ 

To: [School Name] 

Attention: [Gardening Club Coordinator's Name] 

Dear [Gardening Club Coordinator's Name], 

I am writing to express my interest in registering my child, [Child's Name], for participation in 

the Gardening Club for the academic year [Year]. [He/She/They] is excited about the opportunity 

to learn about gardening, sustainability, and teamwork while contributing to our school 

community. 

Details for Registration: 

• Child's Full Name: [Child's Name] 

• Grade: [Child's Grade] 

• Parent/Guardian Name: [Parent/Guardian Name] 

• Contact Information: [Phone Number & Email] 

We understand the responsibilities that come with participation in the Gardening Club and are 

fully supportive of [Child's Name]'s involvement. Please let us know if there are any additional 

forms or fees required for registration. 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Contact Information] 


